[bookmark: _GoBack]Update for Sunday, March 29

1. Some of you are not following this direction- remove the directions from your work before you post to turn it in. It is raising your similarity score over the 30% limit. I noted it on your first assignment, I noted it on your second assignment. Starting next week, I am not trying to figure out if it’s just directions putting you over. I will simply look at your score. Every 10% mark you go over increases your deduction. So over 30%, deduction-over 40% bigger deduction-over 50% even bigger deduction and so on.

2. Q4 Prayer- if your day is past on the calendar (including over Spring Break) your prayer is due. We aren’t going to reschedule days on the calendar- who knows when we’ll be back at school? Follow the directions in last SUN March 22 update. If your prayer is this week, it is due by Friday, April 3. While the Covid-19 concern is critical, if you have not submitted your prayer, do not use this issue. There are many serious concerns in our world today and I want you to think outside of your own life.

TIP: Set the camera level with your face when filming. Otherwise, sadly for me, you are filming up your nose.

3. Go back to turnitin.com and look for any teacher comments on your work. You should do this before doing any of this week’s work. Don’t keep making the same mistakes!

4. Socratives- I am going to continue to use socrative. There is no forgetting to do the socrative. You should be using a calendar of what work you have due, when, in every class. Write down socratives, zoom meetings, turnitin deadlines, etc. You have school every day, Monday through Friday. You should be up and checking what’s on for that day.

That said- I will turn on last week’s socrative from 8-10am on Tuesday. It is going off at 10am- so if it’s your first time, plan to start by 9am. Put it on your calendar if you missed it OR want to improve your score.

5. If you email homework, please include your class hour. Thanks!

6. I am getting an email every three minutes during the work day. Zowie! Let’s agree among ourselves that after I answer your question, you do not need to send an email to say thanks. I won’t think you are being rude. The opposite will be true. I will think you are being respectful and trying to help keep my inbox from exploding!

Blessings,
Miss Karen Pilon
SMCC Theology Teacher
